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Dear Dr. Nembhard: 

January 7, 2024 

Congratulations on your appointment as the sixth President of Harvey Mudd 

College! Your extensive knowledge and higher education experience have uniquely 

prepared you for this presidency. 

Although I will not be able to attend your inauguration, I send my best wishes for 

a long and successful tenure. As you embark on this new and exciting journey, may your 

leadership of Harvey Mudd College propel it to even greater heights. If I can be of 

assistance to you at any time during your presidency, please do not hesitate to contact 

me. 

President 
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